
Join us for a QTAC WEBINAR

QTAC is pleased to be able to offer schools the following free professional development 
opportunity to learn more about the ATAR and the 2021 ATAR Report.

The presentation
This free, one hour webinar will provide an overview of the 2021 ATAR Report and 
scaling to assist school leaders, guidance officers and teachers in understanding the 
ATAR Report and to be able to answer questions from students, staff and parents.

The presentation will cover the various technical explanations and terminology used in 
the ATAR Report, along with examples to illustrate some of the most common questions 
being asked. Prior to the session, registered participants will have the opportunity to 
submit questions for our ATAR specialists. 
A copy of the resources used in the presentation will be made available to registered 
participants.

Presenters
Dr Clare McGrory – QTAC Statistician 
Dr Janet Buchan   – Technical Adviser, Higher Education 
Lara Bellino, Facilitator - Senior Customer Service Officer

Dates and times
The webinar will be repeated to offer a choice of times to suit people. The content is the 
same in each session.
 
o Monday 14 March, 4:00 to 5:00pm
o Wednesday 16 March, 4:00 to 5:00pm
o Monday 21 March, 4:30 to 5:30pm
o Thursday 24 March, 4:00 to 5:00pm

Where
The presentation will be offered online via Zoom. Registered participants will be sent 
Zoom login details prior to the event.

Bookings
Cost: FREE
Registration is essential. Please register via the booking link.
Deadline for registration is Friday 11th March 2022/

For more information please visit 
qtac.edu.au/atar-report-presentation
or contact ATARpresentations@qtac.edu.au

We look forward to seeing you online!

Overview of the 2021 ATAR Report and Scaling

BOOK HERE

https://www.qtac.edu.au/atar-report-webinar/

